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Mr. Howard L. Goldman, Director
Bureau of Radiation Control
State of New York Department of Health
Empire State Plaza
Tower Building
Albany, New York 12237

Dear Mr. Goldman:

This is in reference to your letter of August 15, 1980.
Enclosed in a copy of a letter resulting from my meeting
with Dr. Axelrod and other New York officials on September 23,
1980.

I would appreciate an early reply to the specific points
addressed in my letter of July 30, 1980, to you. I am sure
you realize the importance of addressing these matters
promptly.

Sincerely,

AU f
G. Wa I! err, Assistant Director.

for State Agreements Program
Office of State Programs

Enclosure:
As Stated
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